
AWSC Alateen Coord. Report 

  

I have been getting paperwork to the right places and am in the stages of being comfortable with 

my job as AAPP and Alateen Coordinator for NYN. I had 2 conference calls with WSO and 

Alateen sponsors which was helpful in knowing we are all having similar problems and 

solutions. It just makes using the slogans much more meaningful. See you at the spring 

convention. 

Love in service, 

Shirley C. 

AAPP/NYN Alateen coordinator 
 


